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MEMORANDUM FOR: Docket File No. 40-4492

FROM: Daniel M. Gillen, Project Manager
New Facilities Section, WMUR

SUBJECT: TRIP REPORT

From July 21 through July 23, 1982, I visited Oak Ridge National
Laboratory (ORNL) in Oak Ridge, Tennessee for the purpose of assisting
the ORNL staff in the incorporation of additional information into the
Federal-American Partners (FAP) Draft Environmental Statement. In
particular, I worked with the ORNL Environmental Impacts Section
editorial staff (Ms. Tykey Truett and Mr. Ralph Sharpe) to add new
geohydrology and reclamation information to the statement, prepare new
figures and tables, and make appropriate changes to the mats. This
trip enabled the statement changes to be made quickly with immediate
WMUR review, and proved to be an effective means of eliminating unneces-
sary delays in the project schedule.
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Daniel M. Gillen, Project Manager
New Facilities Section

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
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